
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       South Tahoe Public Utility District’s
board  is  expected  to  vote  June  18  on  an
ordinance that would change elections to be
at-large. If it passes, the change would be
effective for the 2016 elections.

·       The High Fives Foundation awarded 25-year-old Jeff
Andrews an Empowerment Grant to help aid in his recovery from
a snowboarding accident resulting in quadriplegia. The money
allows Andrews and his trainer Jack Powell rehab at the CR
Johnson Healing Center in Truckee.

·       Magic Dan will be at the South Lake Tahoe Library on
July 17 at 2pm for a free magic show with a message that
enhances and reinforces education, reading and self-esteem.
The library is at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.

·      South Lake Tahoe Family Resource Center is conducting
a  tamale  fundraiser.  Call  530.542.0740  or  email
dhooper@tahoefrc.org  to  order  the  chicken,  cheese  or  pork
tamales. The deadline in June 10. They are $20 per dozen.

·      Here at the Caltrans roadwork schedules for the week
for El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra.
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